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Sint Maarten, February 3, 2016

The Honorable Mrs. Sarah Wescot-Williams
President of Parliament

Wilhelmina Street

Philipsburg

PRESENT

Subject: Request to provide information regarding “Begroting 2016”

Dear Chairwoman,

Through this medium, I would like to request of the Ministry of Finance, a breakdown
on the "Kapitaaldienst” for each ministry as presented on page 17 of the “Begroting
2016”.

In addition, I am also requesting and as such would like to receive a breakdown of all
the consultants hired, both individually and/or per company for each ministry in its
entirety. Please include the associated salaries or consulting fees and benefits (e.g.
housing, transport and the like) for all.

Lastly, I would like to receive a copy of the submitted financials as per the requirements
of subsidizing for the Heineken Regatta, St. Maarten Carnival Development Foundation
and all other entities receiving subsidy as presented in the “Begroting 2016”.

I kindly ask for these to be made available by or before Friday February 5th, 2016, in
order to provide adequate preparation timing for the meeting scheduled on Monday
February 8, 2016 at 10am in keeping with the “Begroting 2016”.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Respectfully,

Ba ]

Ms. Tamara E. Leonard
Member of Parliament (UPP Faction)
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